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Sue Monette

From: Paul Lindstrom <pclind@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 2:27 PM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Recycling in Sunriver

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Hello, 
 
I understand that you are the person to email regarding the recycling pick-up proposal in Sunriver. I want to 
register that my wife and I are both in favor of adding recycling side yard service in Sunriver. I believe this 
would be beneficial to the community and would make recycling a positive experience for those who take part. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Paul and Beth Lynn Lindstrom 
57440 17 Cherrywood Lane 
Sunriver, Oregon 97707 
503-314-7189 

 You don't often get email from pclind@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


